TORRES RANCH LADIES GOLF
ASSOCIATION

Our ladies golf league was formed and has
operated successfully for over 18 years.
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Our league plays weekly at two great local
area golf courses. Canoa Ranch on Monday
and Torres Blancas on Wednesday.

We strive to be a golf league where ladies of all skill levels can enjoy the game
of golf, in a fun environment, and make new friends

* INDIVIDUAL AND TEAM PLAY DAYS

* TOURNAMENTS - CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP
— MATCH PLAY

* BAG LADY TOURNAMENT

* SOLHEIM CUP

* MEMBER GUEST DAY

* CANCER TOURNAMENT

* FUN SOCIAL EVENTS

* RINGER AWARDS

* MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS

* REDUCED LEAGUE GREEN FEES

* MEMBERSHIP BOOKLET

* PLUS, MUCH MORE

For additional information, please contact:
Mary Miller — President — 913-963-4083

Pat Thompson — Vice President — 320-295-1642
Diane Rinks — Treasurer — 541-409-5618




